
                        
 

                  P. O. Box 9804 Kansas City MO 64134                                    816-266-3701 
 
 
Hello, We are requesting an extended STA for KCPZ 95.3 at this time. We have attempted to repair equipment that was damaged in a 
storm that took us off air. Right now the transmitter has inconsistencies in its power forcing the signal to go on and off the air sporadically. 
While we are awaiting the grant of  the license assignment, we may need to fully replace the transmitter and or the feed line. We are 
requesting an extension of the STA in order to do so. 
 
Thank You 


